
End-Of-Year Giving, Money Market Transfers & Tithing Boxes 

 Every December we have a number of people who want to give something extra special at 
the end of the year.  Tax laws require that any credit you receive for charitable giving must be 
given in the year for which you want credit.  This means that Sunday, December 27th will be the 
last Sunday to give an offering for 2015 credit.  You can mail an offering to the church as well, 
especially if you are traveling for the holiday, but again, the envelope must be postmarked no 
later than December 31, 2015. 
 A number of people also use stock transfers as a means of giving to the work of the Lord, 
especially at the end of the year.  Calvary Christian Church does have a money market account 
which makes this possible, providing the donor with a number of tax advantages to giving this 
way.  If you have any questions, please feel free to touch base with Judah in our accounting 
department.  He can be reached at 781.592.4722 or jnorris@lynnfield-ccc.org. 
 Finally, just a reminder that 2016 tithing envelope boxes will be available in the church 
Multi-Purpose Room on Sunday December 20th and 27th.  If you already have an assigned 
envelope number, please pick up your box and check off your number on the sign-up sheet.  You 
do not need to be a member in order to have a numbered envelope box.  If an envelope number 
has not been assigned to you and you would like to have one, please feel free to pick up any 
unassigned number and check the sign-up sheet accordingly.  Any assigned numbers not picked 
up by the end of the year will be mailed, but we save the church significant postage when you 
pick them up in person, so thanks! 


